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t1r . Juan T. Trippe , President 
Pan American 1•:orld Urways , Inc . 
Chrysler luilding 
New York , :I . Y. 

Dear Mr . Trippe: 

December 8, 1952 . 

The 1953 Pan American \ior ld 

Ai rways calendar has just been received , for 

which please accept my thanks . 

The calendar is very beauti ­

fully illustr ated and I appreciat e your thinking 

of me in this r egard . 

li.i th best -1ishes for a H ppy 

Holiday Season, 

Sincerely, 

-
AGC:mm 


